
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
WEDNESDAY, OCOTBER 12, 2011 

 
 Seniors report to the refectory with a pen or pencil. 
 Today, Mrs. Torri’s Per. B studyhall meet in room 205, Mrs. Jobst’s Per. C studyhall meet in room 326. Mr. Peterlin’s 

Per. A meet in room 209, Per. B meet in room 205 & Per. C meet in room 212. 
 Br. Luke’s Period B Envio meet in room 205 today. 
 ACC students will drive themselves today. 
 Glee practice during homeroom all week! Boys encouraged to come and sing! 
 Kaylee Sienza & Nicole Yaklich please see Mrs. Margherio today during homeroom. 
 Herff Jones will take orders for class rings today, October 12 during lunch.  
 Volunteers are needed to pick apples from the St. Bede orchard after school. See Mr. D or Mr. Stoltz for info & to sign up. 

Service hours will be given. 
 Echo Bluff’s “Fright Night” is on Saturday, Oct. 22 & Oct. 29 from 6:30-10:00 pm and is in need of volunteers. See flier 

on bulletin board or see Mr. D or Mr. Stoltz.  
 Mia Carretto & Sam Mao please report to the office before & after Rotary on Friday.  
 Natalie Szczepaniak & Nick Duncan please report to the office before & after Rotary on Monday. 
 St. Bede Academy has received a challenge to see if we can collect more food than Hall High School for the Food Pantry 

by November 11. This coming Monday we will collect food during the volleyball games with Hall. This is a challenge 
where the real winners are those in need! 

 The annual Pomp decorating party will be tonight on the 3rd floor at 6:00 pm. Come and decorate pomps and get free 
pizza! All students are invited to attend. If you don’t know what a “Pomp Party” is see Mr. Boudreau or Mrs. Wilcoxen. 

 Ambassador meeting Thursday night at 7 pm. 
 Attention golfers – bags will be collected Friday after school in the basement outside of the shack. 
 Will the following students pick up items from Mrs. Prokup's office:  Whitley Funsfinn, Emily Passini, Angela Passini, 

JP Perona, Luie Arriaga, Lauren Kunkel, Tony Yucas, Michal Langham, Meggan Cessana, Dylan Torres, John 
Jagiella.  

 Students are needed to help with concessions for the Powder Puff game and the Variety Show. Receive service hours.  
Please see Mrs. Aleksy or Mrs. Margherio. 

 Today is the 120th anniversary of the dedication of our school that took place on October 12, 1891. 
 The first Boys' TEC is coming up the first week of November.  See Fr. Ronald if you have questions or want an 

application.  
 At our homecoming prayer service next Wednesday we will collect items for Christmas stockings being sent to our 

service women and men.  Information will be given on what to bring. 
 Auditions for Fall Theatre are today at 3 p.m., tonight at 7 p.m. and tomorrow at 3 p.m. in the Little Theatre of the abbey 

church.  There are three 10 minute plays, with roles for a total of four guys and six girls.  One play has been chosen 
especially for less experienced actors to get a taste of being onstage at the Academy.  You need to attend only one session 
to audition, and there is nothing to prepare in advance.  Information sheets are all over the school, in the school office, and 
outside Fr. Dom's office.  Don't miss this great acting opportunity! 

 Last chance for anyone wanting to get involved with the Saint Bede Academy parade which will be held next Thursday at 
5:00 p.m.  If you can decorate a car, truck or get more elaborate with a hayrack see Mrs. Prokup this morning. Let's make 
this parade a success by having all of our groups represented! We need your participation. But above all, it’s going to be a 
Bruintastic time! Come join the fun. 

 Sydney Eustice, Sarah Crowe, McKenzie Billhorn & Michael Langham please see Coach McGunnigal today during 
homeroom. 

 Spanish Club members should sign up with Sra. Wilcoxen if you plan to work on the pomps tonight. 
 Savannah Player and Eric Smudzinski.  See Fr. Ronald during homeroom today. 

 
 
MEETINGS 

 Mandatory Senior graduation meeting today in the refectory during homeroom.  
 Scholastic Bowl meeting today during homeroom in the Art Studio for anyone interested in joining. Seniors should see 

Mr. Cummings after their graduation meeting or sometime today.  


